
Heath Township 

Meeting Minutes 

April 2017 

 

1.  Call to order 

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Ron Jones 

at 7:00 on April 10, 2017 at the township hall. Meiste opened with prayer. 

2.  Roll call 

Supervisor Ron Jones, Clerk Sheila Meiste, Treasurer, Misti Lindholm, Trustee Hilda Boerman, Trustee 

Bill Harvey. 

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Previous months minutes were approved. 

4.  Reports  

Jim Storey, County Commissioner. 

 Invitation to township officials to a meeting on April 27 at Allegan Township Hall at 5:30 

regarding public safety funding. 

 Jim will be serving on the mental health board. 

5.  New business 

a) Discussion on smoking outside the township building. Sheila mentioned we could add wording to our 

rentals policy which states “no smoking within 25 feet of any entrance.” Motion by Boerman supported 

by Harvey to add the wording to our rental policy. 

 

b) Resident on 38th Street concerned about excess truck traffic on roads coming from sand pits. The 

trucks are on a designated truck route. The township will contact the two companies and let them know 

we have a concerned citizen. 

 

c) Ron, Hilda and Bill went to the M-40 state road meeting. Work will begin June 2018 and be done by 

the time school starts. They are proposing to do some night work due to less traffic.  They will be 

starting at 136th to 134th Avenue and no bridge work is involved. 

6.  Zoning update 

a)  The Planning Commission will be meeting on Thursday April 20 at 7:00. 

7.  Bills 

a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Lindholm to pay township bills.  

b)  Motion by Harvey supported by Boerman to pay fire department bills.  

8.  Adjournment 

 a)  Motion by Meiste supported by Boerman to adjourn the meeting at 7:32. 

 

Minutes submitted by Clerk Sheila Meiste. 

 


